
 

 COMMUNITY SERVICE REPORT  - April 2021 

This month has seen the implementation of the Wiarton Rotary Spring  
Colouring Contest. The aims of the contest were mostly achieved 
despite several impediments due to Covid 19 and the constantly 
changing regulations around same. 
A collaboration among  Wiarton Rotary, Peninsula Shores District 
School, Foodland and the Salvation Army has resulted in a successful 
program for the children in Wiarton. Eighty – one entries were 
received; winners in three categories were chosen and the prizes of 
new scooters were awarded. All the entries are posted in the 
windows of either the Salvation Army Thrift Store or Wiarton 
Foodland.  In the end this has resulted in some positive exposure for 
the club in the community. 
Due to the school closure we were not able to deliver a recognition to 
all participants of  a  package of wildflower seeds to promote bee and 
butterfly populations in the community. We continue to consider how 
to accomplish this 
Thanks are dur to Mike, Mason, Pat Cavan, Jackie Drawbell and Ron 
Balsdon as well as PSDS, Wiarton Foodland and The Wiarton Salvation 
Army. 
Interact  Report – Trevor Hathaway 
  
Our maple syrup sales are expectedly down this year at about 30 % of 
prior years.  Next year the Interactors will have to focus more on 
“hands-projects” than donations.  
 
No other committees reporting 
 
 



 


